
From: Jerry Goodman <jerry@48thward.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 3, 2022 11:16 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Paul Moody <Paul.Moody@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: 48th Ward Gifts  
  

 

Hi Steve, 
 
The 48th Ward has a few summer events in progress for which donations have been received: 
 
Office Space at 1040 W Bryn Mawr from April 4 - December 31, 2022.  Owner Helen Potakis is 
lending this empty storefront space to Alderman Osterman through the end of the year, or 
sooner if she is able to find a tenant.  The satellite office is being used by a staff member to 
boost safety and business on Bryn Mawr Avenue. 
 
Congresswoman Jan Schakowski wrote a check in the amount of $100 to Dan Luna for us to 
purchase refreshments for the Alderman's 2022 Back to School event. 
 
Please let me know if further information is needed. 
 
--  
Jerry Goodman 
48th Ward - Harry Osterman, Alderman 
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